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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555.0001 


November 7, 2012 

Mr. Benjamin C. Waldrep 

Vice President, Corporate Govemance 


& Operations Support 

Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC 

526 South ChurCh Street 

Charlotte, NC 28202 


SUBJECT. 	 OCONEE NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1,2. AND 3. REQUEST FOR 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING REVISION 18 TO THE PHYSICAL 
SECURITY PLAN (TAC 091660) 

Dear Mr. Waldrep: 

On August 2,2012, Duke Energy Carolinas. LLC (Duke). submitted Revision 18 to the Duke 
Energy Pl:lysical Security Plan, which applies to the Oconee Nuclear Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 . 

.	The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff is reviewing the submittal and has determined that 
additional information is needed to complete its review. The specific questions are found in the 
enclosed request for additional information (RAI). 

If you have any questions, please call me at 301-415-2901. 

Sincerely, 

J hn P. Boska, Senior Project Manager 

Division of Operating Reactor licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket t>.!os. 50-269, 50-27P, and 50-287 

Enclosure: 
RAI 

cc wlo encl: Distribution via Listserv 

The enclosure transmitted herewith contains 
Sensitive Unclassified Non-Safeguards 
Information. When separated from the 
enclosure, this transmittal document is 
decontrolled. 
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